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Guide to e-Science Oct 08 2020 This guidebook on e-science presents real-world examples of practices and
applications, demonstrating how a range of computational technologies and tools can be employed to build
essential infrastructures supporting next-generation scientific research. Each chapter provides
introductory material on core concepts and principles, as well as descriptions and discussions of
relevant e-science methodologies, architectures, tools, systems, services and frameworks. Features:
includes contributions from an international selection of preeminent e-science experts and practitioners;
discusses use of mainstream grid computing and peer-to-peer grid technology for “open” research and
resource sharing in scientific research; presents varied methods for data management in data-intensive
research; investigates issues of e-infrastructure interoperability, security, trust and privacy for
collaborative research; examines workflow technology for the automation of scientific processes;
describes applications of e-science.
BPMN 2.0 Handbook Second Edition Jul 05 2020 Examines what's new and updated in BPMN 2.0 and look at
interchange, best practice, analytics, conformance, optimization, choreography from a technical
perspective. Also addresses the business imperative for widespred adoption of the standard by examining
best practice guidelines, BPMN busines strategy and the human interface including real-life case studies.
Other chapters tackle the practical aspects of making BPMN model executable and the basic time-line
analysis of a BPMN model.
Oracle SOA Suite 12c Administrator's Guide Sep 06 2020 A guide to everything an Oracle SOA Suite 12c
administrator needs to hit the ground running About This Book Understand core administrative tasks such
as deployments, purging, startup and shutdown, configuration, and backup and recovery Manage, monitor,
and troubleshoot SOA composites and OSB services Follow step-by-step instructions to easily and quickly
install a highly available two-node cluster Who This Book Is For With topic areas ranging from the simple
to the complex, this book is intended for novice, mid-level, and experienced administrators of the Oracle
SOA Suite 12c platform as well as Oracle WebLogic Server and Oracle Database administrators interested in
diving into the product. What You Will Learn Navigate Oracle Enterprise Manager Fusion Middleware Control
Monitor and manage the Oracle SOA Suite 12 c infrastructure Deploy and promote code Monitor and manage
services Configure and administer the environment Manage the dehydration store and enterprise scheduler
service Troubleshoot Oracle SOA Suite 12c infrastructure Set up backups, recovery, and high availability
In Detail Oracle SOA Suite 12 c is the most comprehensive and integrated infrastructure on the market
today that is used for building applications based on service-oriented architecture. With the vast number
of features and capabilities that Oracle SOA Suite 12c has to offer comes numerous complexities and

challenges for administration. Oracle SOA Suite 12c Administrator's Guide covers all the core areas of
administration needed for you to effectively manage and monitor the Oracle SOA Suite environment and its
transactions, from deployments, to monitoring, to performance tuning, and much, much more. Manage,
monitor, and troubleshoot SOA composites and OSB services from a single product set. Understand core
administrative activities such as deployments, purging, startup and shutdown, configuration, backup, and
recovery. Also learn about new features such as Oracle Enterprise Scheduler, lazy loading, work manager
groups, high availability, and more. Style and approach Presented in a reference guide format where
chapters can be read in any sequence, this book explains the core concepts while providing real-world
implementation specifics, detailing the what, why, and how of all the administration-related activities
that involve Oracle SOA Suite 12c. We take a step-by-step approach and offers tips, instructions, and
examples that you can easily follow and execute.
Migrating Legacy Applications: Challenges in Service Oriented Architecture and Cloud Computing
Environments Oct 27 2019 "This book presents a closer look at the partnership between service oriented
architecture and cloud computing environments while analyzing potential solutions to challenges related
to the migration of legacy applications"--Provided by publisher.
Oracle SOA BPEL Process Manager 11gR1 Mar 25 2022 This hands-on, example-driven guide is a practical
getting started tutorial with plenty of step-by-step instructions for beginner to intermediate level
readers working with BPEL PM in Oracle SOA SuiteWritten for SOA developers, administrators, architects,
and engineers who want to get started with Oracle BPEL PM 11g. No previous experience with BPEL PM is
required, but an understanding of SOA and web services is assumed
Technological Innovations in Adaptive and Dependable Systems: Advancing Models and Concepts Jun 03 2020
"This book provides high quality, effective approaches to design, develop, maintain, evaluate, and
benchmark adaptive and dependable systems that are built to sustain quality of service and experience
despite the occurrence of potentially significant and sudden changes or failures in their infrastructure
and surrounding environments"--Provided by publisher.
Process-Driven SOA Feb 21 2022 Process-Driven SOA: Patterns for Aligning Business and IT supplies
detailed guidance on how to design and build software architectures that follow the principles of
business-IT alignment. It illustrates the design process using proven patterns that address complex
business/technical scenarios, where integrated concepts of service-oriented architect
BPMN 2.0 Handbook First Edition Dec 30 2019

The Definitive Guide to SOA Aug 06 2020 The Definitive Guide to SOA: Oracle® Service Bus, Second Edition
targets professional software developers and architects who know enterprise development but are new to
enterprise service buses (ESBs) and service–oriented architecture (SOA) development. This is the first
book to cover a practical approach to SOA using the BEA AquaLogic Service Bus tool. And it's written from
the “source”—BEA Systems AquaLogic product lead Jeff Davies. This book provides hands–on information to
developing SOA–driven applications with ESBs as central components. It also gives strategic guidance on
SOA planning, web service life–cycle management, administration of an ESB, and security considerations.
Author Jeff Davies is careful to cut through theory and get straight to demonstrating successful use of
the product.
Pervasive and Smart Technologies for Healthcare: Ubiquitous Methodologies and Tools Feb 09 2021 "This
book reports several experiences concerning the application of pervasive computing technologies,
methodologies and tools in healthcare"--Provided by publisher.
WS-BPEL 2.0 for SOA Composite Applications with Oracle SOA Suite 11g May 15 2021 Define, model,
implement, and monitor real-world BPEL business processes with SOA powered BPM for Oracle SOA Suite with
this book and eBook.
Applied SOA Jul 29 2022 Endorsed by all major vendors (Microsoft, Oracle, IBM, and SAP), SOA has quickly
become the industry standard for building next-generation software; this practical guide shows readers
how to achieve the many benefits of SOA Begins with a look at the architectural principles needed to
create successful applications and then goes on to examine the process for designing services and SOA
implementations Each stage of the design process has an accompanying chapter that walks readers through
the details and provides helpful tips, techniques, and examples The author team of SOA practitioners also
provides two unique, comprehensive, end-to-end case studies illustrating the architectural and design
techniques presented in the book
Fundamental Approaches to Software Engineering Nov 08 2020 This book constitutes the proceedings of the
18th International Conference on Fundamental Approaches to Software Engineering, FASE 2015, held in
London, UK, in April 2015, as part of the European Joint Conferences on Theory and Practice of Software,
ETAPS 2015. The 22 full papers and 1 short paper presented in this volume were carefully reviewed and
selected from 80 submissions. They are organized in topical sections named: models and synthesis; testing
and fault localization; modeling; verification; modeling and adaptation; and applications.
BPMN Modeling and Reference Guide Jun 27 2022 Business Process Modeling Notation (BPMN) is a standard,
graphical modeling representation for business processes. It provides an easy to use, flow-charting
notation that is independent of the implementation environment. An underlying rigor supports the notationfacilitating the translation of business level models into executable models that BPM Suites and workflow
engines can understand. Over recent years, BPMN has been widely adopted by Business Process Management
(BPM) related products-both the Business Process Analysis and Modeling tool vendors and the BPM Suites.
This book is for business users and process modeling practitioners alike. Part I provides an easily

understood introduction to the key components of BPMN (put forward in a user-friendly fashion). Starting
off with simple models, it progresses into more sophisticated patterns. Exercises help cement
comprehension and understanding (with answers available online). Part II provides a detailed and
authoritative reference on the precise semantics and capabilities of the standard.
Business Process Management Design Guide: Using IBM Business Process Manager Sep 26 2019 IBM® Business
Process Manager (IBM BPM) is a comprehensive business process management (BPM) suite that provides
visibility and management of your business processes. IBM BPM supports the whole BPM lifecycle approach:
Discover and document Plan Implement Deploy Manage Optimize Process owners and business owners can use
this solution to engage directly in the improvement of their business processes. IBM BPM excels in
integrating role-based process design, and provides a social BPM experience. It enables asset sharing and
creating versions through its Process Center. The Process Center acts as a unified repository, making it
possible to manage changes to the business processes with confidence. IBM BPM supports a wide range of
standards for process modeling and exchange. Built-in analytics and search capabilities help to further
improve and optimize the business processes. This IBM Redbooks® publication provides valuable information
for project teams and business people that are involved in projects using IBM BPM. It describes the
important design decisions that you face as a team. These decisions invariably have an effect on the
success of your project. These decisions range from the more business-centric decisions, such as which
should be your first process, to the more technical decisions, such as solution analysis and
architectural considerations.
Business Process Management Workshops Jan 29 2020 This book constitutes the refereed post-proceedings of
six international workshops held in conjunction with the Third International Conference on Business
Process Management, BPM 2005, in September 2005. The 41 revised full papers presented were carefully
reviewed and selected. Among the issues addressed are fundamental process modeling, Web service
choreography and orchestration, business process reference models, and business processes and services.
Business Intelligence Mar 01 2020 To large organizations, business intelligence (BI) promises the
capability of collecting and analyzing internal and external data to generate knowledge and value, thus
providing decision support at the strategic, tactical, and operational levels. BI is now impacted by the
“Big Data” phenomena and the evolution of society and users. In particular, BI applications must cope
with additional heterogeneous (often Web-based) sources, e.g., from social networks, blogs, competitors’,
suppliers’, or distributors’ data, governmental or NGO-based analysis and papers, or from research
publications. In addition, they must be able to provide their results also on mobile devices, taking into
account location-based or time-based environmental data. The lectures held at the Second European
Business Intelligence Summer School (eBISS), which are presented here in an extended and refined format,
cover not only established BI and BPM technologies, but extend into innovative aspects that are important
in this new environment and for novel applications, e.g., machine learning, logic networks, graph mining,
business semantics, large-scale data management and analysis, and multicriteria and collaborative
decision making. Combining papers by leading researchers in the field, this volume equips the reader with
the state-of-the-art background necessary for creating the future of BI. It also provides the reader with
an excellent basis and many pointers for further research in this growing field.
Essential Business Process Modeling Nov 28 2019 "Explains everything you need to know about BPM,
including: Business Process Execution Language (BPEL), the leading BPM standard; a look at all of the
standards that play a role in BPM ... ; BPM architecture and theory; Comprehensive examples; [and] Design
patterns and best practices." - cover.
S-BPM ONE - Running Processes Aug 18 2021 This book constitutes the thoroughly refereed proceedings of
the 5th International Conference on Subject-Oriented Business Process Management, S-BPM ONE 2013, held in
Deggendorf, Germany, in March 2013. The papers are organized in topical sections on running concepts;
running business process management types; running applications; running ideas; running solutions;
running projects.
Oracle SOA Suite 10 g SOA jissen kaihatsu gaido Aug 25 2019
Siebel BPEL Dec 22 2021
Oracle SOA BPEL Process Manager 11gR1 – A Hands-on Tutorial Nov 01 2022 This hands-on, example-driven
guide is a practical getting started tutorial with plenty of step-by-step instructions for beginner to
intermediate level readers working with BPEL PM in Oracle SOA SuiteWritten for SOA developers,
administrators, architects, and engineers who want to get started with Oracle BPEL PM 11g. No previous
experience with BPEL PM is required, but an understanding of SOA and web services is assumed
Business Process Management Jun 23 2019 In recent years the management of business processes has emerged
as one of the major developments to ease the understanding of, communication about, and evolution of
process-oriented information systems in a variety of appli- tion domains. Based on explicit
representations of business processes, process stakeholders can communicate about process structure,
content, and possible improvements. Formal analysis, veri?cation and simulation techniques have the
potential to show de?cits and to e?ectively lead to better and more ?exible processes. Process mining
facilitates the discovery of process speci?cations from process logs that are readily available in many
organizations. This volume of Springer’s Lecture Notes in Computer Science contains the papers presented
at the 2nd International Conference on Business Process M- agement (BPM 2004) which took place in
Potsdam, Germany, in June 2004. From more than 70 submissions BPM 2004 received, 19 high-quality research
papers were selected. BPM 2004 is part of a conference series that provides a forum for researchers and
practitioners in all aspects of business process management. In June 2003, the 1st International
Conference on Business Process Management took place in Eindhoven, The Netherlands. Its proceedings were
published as Volume 2678 of Lecture Notes in Computer Science by Springer-Verlag. A previous volume

(LNCS1806)onBusinessProcessManagementwasbasedonfoureventsdevoted to this topic.
Guide to Cloud Computing for Business and Technology Managers May 27 2022 Guide to Cloud Computing for
Business and Technology Managers: From Distributed Computing to Cloudware Applications unravels the
mystery of cloud computing and explains how it can transform the operating contexts of business
enterprises. It provides a clear understanding of what cloud computing really means, what it can do, and
when it is practical to use. Addressing the primary management and operation concerns of cloudware,
including performance, measurement, monitoring, and security, this pragmatic book: Introduces the
enterprise applications integration (EAI) solutions that were a first step toward enabling an integrated
enterprise Details service-oriented architecture (SOA) and related technologies that paved the road for
cloudware applications Covers delivery models like IaaS, PaaS, and SaaS, and deployment models like
public, private, and hybrid clouds Describes Amazon, Google, and Microsoft cloudware solutions and
services, as well as those of several other players Demonstrates how cloud computing can reduce costs,
achieve business flexibility, and sharpen strategic focus Unlike customary discussions of cloud
computing, Guide to Cloud Computing for Business and Technology Managers: From Distributed Computing to
Cloudware Applications emphasizes the key differentiator—that cloud computing is able to treat enterpriselevel services not merely as discrete stand-alone services, but as Internet-locatable, composable, and
repackageable building blocks for generating dynamic real-world enterprise business processes.
IBM Business Process Manager V8.5 Performance Tuning and Best Practices Apr 01 2020 This IBM® Redbooks®
publication provides performance tuning tips and best practices for IBM Business Process Manager (IBM
BPM) V8.5.5 (all editions) and IBM Business Monitor V8.5.5. These products represent an integrated
development and runtime environment based on a key set of service-oriented architecture (SOA) and
business process management (BPM) technologies. Such technologies include Service Component Architecture
(SCA), Service Data Object (SDO), Business Process Execution Language (BPEL) for web services, and
Business Processing Modeling Notation (BPMN). Both IBM Business Process Manager and Business Monitor
build on the core capabilities of the IBM WebSphere® Application Server infrastructure. As a result,
Business Process Manager solutions benefit from tuning, configuration, and best practices information for
WebSphere Application Server and the corresponding platform Java virtual machines (JVMs). This book
targets a wide variety of groups, both within IBM (development, services, technical sales, and others)
and customers. For customers who are either considering or are in the early stages of implementing a
solution incorporating Business Process Manager and Business Monitor, this document proves a useful
reference. The book is useful both in terms of best practices during application development and
deployment and as a reference for setup, tuning, and configuration information. This book talks about
many issues that can influence performance of each product and can serve as a guide for making rational
first choices in terms of configuration and performance settings. Similarly, customers who already
implemented a solution with these products can use the information presented here to gain insight into
how their overall integrated solution performance can be improved.
Handbook of Research on Complex Dynamic Process Management: Techniques for Adaptability in Turbulent
Environments Jul 17 2021 Investigates the nature and history of dynamic processes essential to
understanding the need for flexibility and adaptability as well as the requirements to improve solutions.
Applications of Graph Transformations with Industrial Relevance Sep 18 2021 This book constitutes the
thoroughly refereed post-conference proceedings of the Third International Symposium on Applications of
Graph Transformations, AGTIVE 2007, held in Kassel, Germany, in October 2007. The 30 revised full papers
presented together with 2 invited papers were carefully selected from numerous submissions during two
rounds of reviewing and improvement. The papers are organized in topical sections on graph transformation
applications, meta-modeling and domain-specific language, new graph transformation approaches, program
transformation applications, dynamic system modeling, model driven software development applications,
queries, views, and model transformations, as well as new pattern matching and rewriting concepts. The
volume moreover contains 4 papers resulting from the adjacent graph transformation tool contest and
concludes with 9 papers summarizing the state of the art of today's available graph transformation
environments.
Oracle SOA Suite 11g R1 Developer's Guide Nov 20 2021 Develop Service-Oriented Architecture Solutions
with the Oracle SOA Suite with this book and eBook
The ABCs of Workflow for E-Business Suite Release 11i and Release 12 Apr 13 2021 Workflow is Oracle's EBusiness Suite tool for modeling business processes. Workflow combines procedures performed by the
computer with a system of notifications that allow humans to better direct the computer how to proceed.
This book provides a very thorough explanation of the various components of Workflow. You'll learn step
by step how to develop and test custom Workflows, and how to administer Workflow using OAM, the Workflow
Management screens, and Oracle Diagnostics. This book also explains how the underlying tables store the
data generated by Workflow, and how to perform the setups required for a few of the most commonly used
Oracle Workflows. The book also includes SQL scripts and sample procedures that we use at Solution Beacon
to assess and solve Workflow problems, as well as DBA topics like cloning considerations and partitioning
Workflow objects.
Grid Computing Jan 23 2022 Identifies Recent Technological Developments Worldwide The field of grid
computing has made rapid progress in the past few years, evolving and developing in almost all areas,
including concepts, philosophy, methodology, and usages. Grid Computing: Infrastructure, Service, and
Applications reflects the recent advances in this field, covering the research aspects that involve
infrastructure, middleware, architecture, services, and applications. Grid Systems Across the Globe The
first section of the book focuses on infrastructure and middleware and presents several national and
international grid systems. The text highlights China Research and Development environment Over Wide-area

Network (CROWN), several ongoing cyberinfrastructure efforts in New York State, and Enabling Grids for EsciencE (EGEE), which is co-funded by the European Commission and the world’s largest multidisciplinary
grid infrastructure today. The second part of the book discusses recent grid service advances. The
authors examine the UK National Grid Service (NGS), the concept of resource allocation in a grid
environment, OMIIBPEL, and the possibility of treating scientific workflow issues using techniques from
the data stream community. The book describes an SLA model, reviews portal and workflow technologies,
presents an overview of PKIs and their limitations, and introduces PIndex, a peer-to-peer model for grid
information services. New Projects and Initiatives The third section includes an analysis of innovative
grid applications. Topics covered include the WISDOM initiative, incorporating flow-level networking
models into grid simulators, system-level virtualization, grid usage in the high-energy physics
environment in the LHC project, and the Service Oriented HLA RTI (SOHR) framework. With a comprehensive
summary of past advances, this text is a window into the future of this nascent technology, forging a
path for the next generation of cyberinfrastructure developers.
Human Stem Cell Manual May 03 2020 This manual is a comprehensive compilation of "methods that work" for
deriving, characterizing, and differentiating hPSCs, written by the researchers who developed and tested
the methods and use them every day in their laboratories. The manual is much more than a collection of
recipes; it is intended to spark the interest of scientists in areas of stem cell biology that they may
not have considered to be important to their work. The second edition of the Human Stem Cell Manual is an
extraordinary laboratory guide for both experienced stem cell researchers and those just beginning to use
stem cells in their work. Offers a comprehensive guide for medical and biology researchers who want to
use stem cells for basic research, disease modeling, drug development, and cell therapy applications.
Provides a cohesive global view of the current state of stem cell research, with chapters written by
pioneering stem cell researchers in Asia, Europe, and North America. Includes new chapters devoted to
recently developed methods, such as iPSC technology, written by the scientists who made these
breakthroughs.
Sustainable Business: Concepts, Methodologies, Tools, and Applications Jan 11 2021 In the increasingly
competitive corporate sector, businesses must examine their current practices to ensure business success.
By examining their social, financial, and environmental risks, obligations, and opportunities, businesses
can re-design their operations more effectively to ensure prosperity. Sustainable Business: Concepts,
Methodologies, Tools, and Applications is a vital reference source that explores the best practices that
promote business sustainability, including examining how economic, social, and environmental aspects are
related to each other in the company’s management and performance. Highlighting a range of topics such as
lean manufacturing, sustainable business model innovation, and ethical consumerism, this multi-volume
book is ideally designed for entrepreneurs, business executives, business professionals, managers, and
academics seeking current research on sustainable business practices.
Building SOA-based Composite Applications Using NetBeans IDE 6 Dec 10 2020 Annotation The composite
application design enables your company to combine multiple heterogeneous technologies into a single
application, bringing key application capability within reach of your business user. Enterprises creating
richer composite applications by leveraging existing interoperable components increase the development
organization's ability to respond quickly and cost-effectively to emerging business requirements. This
book will focus on OpenESB and NetBeans IDE for designing and building composite applications.
Rigorous Software Engineering for Service-Oriented Systems Oct 20 2021 Service-Oriented Computing is a
paradigm for developing and providing software that can address many IT challenges, ranging from
integrating legacy systems to building new, massively distributed, interoperable, evaluable systems and
applications. The widespread use of SOC demonstrates the practical benefits of this approach. Furthermore
it raises the standard for reliability, security, and performance for IT providers, system integrators,
and software developers. This book documents the main results of Sensoria, an Integrated Project funded
by the European Commission in the period 2005-2010. The book presents, as Sensoria's essence, a novel,
coherent, and comprehensive approach to the design, formal analysis, automated deployment, and
reengineering of service-oriented applications. Following a motivating introduction, the 32 chapters are
organized in the following topical parts: modeling in service-oriented architectures; calculi for serviceoriented computing; negotiation, planning, and reconfiguration; qualitative analysis techniques for SOC;
quantitative analysis techniques for SOC; model-driven development and reverse engineering for serviceoriented systems; and case studies and patterns.
WS-BPEL 2.0 Beginner's Guide Sep 30 2022 If you are a software architect, a designer, a software
developer, an SOA and BPM architect, a project manager, or a business process analyst who is responsible
for the design and development of business processes, composite applications, and BPM/SOA solutions, then
this book is for you. You should have a clear grasp of general SOA concepts including business processes
and web services, but no prior knowledge of the BPEL language is required.
Research and Development in E-Business through Service-Oriented Solutions Jul 25 2019 As businesses are
continuously developing new services, procedures, and standards, electronic business has emerged into an
important aspect of the science field by providing various applications through efficiently and rapidly
processing information among business partners. Research and Development in E-Business through ServiceOriented Solutions highlights the main concepts of e-business as well as the advanced methods,
technologies, and aspects that focus on technical support. This book is an essential reference source of
professors, students, researchers, developers, and other industry experts in order to provide a vast
amount of specialized knowledge sources for promoting e-business.
WebSphere Business Integration Primer Jun 15 2021 Introductory Guide to WebSphere Business Integration
from IBM Using WebSphere Business Integration (WBI) technology, you can build an enterprise-wide Business

Integration (BI) infrastructure that makes it easier to connect any business resources and functions, so
you can adapt more quickly to the demands of customers and partners. Now there’s an introductory guide to
creating standards-based process and data integration solutions with WBI. WebSphere Business Integration
Primer thoroughly explains Service Component Architecture (SCA), basic business processes, and complex
long-running business flows, and guides you to choose the right process integration architecture for your
requirements. Next, it introduces the key components of a WBI solution and shows how to make them work
together rapidly and efficiently. This book will help developers, technical professionals, or managers
understand today’s key BI issues and technologies, and streamline business processes by combining BI with
Service Oriented Architecture (SOA). Coverage includes Linking BI, business process management (BPM), and
SOA BI scenarios, architecture, patterns, and the IBM Business Object Framework Business orchestration
utilizing WS-BPEL and other industry standards BI development with WebSphere Integration Developer (WID)
and the SCA programming model WebSphere Process Server (WPS): a runtime for service-oriented applications
Defining business maps, rules, business state machines, and human tasks Managing BI services: security,
auditing, and more Integrating third-party and legacy systems with WebSphere adapters Utilizing WebSphere
Business Modeler and WebSphere Business Monitor Using WebSphere Enterprise Service Bus (WESB) to
integrate services
New Horizons in Web Based Learning -- ICWL 2010 Workshops Aug 30 2022 This book constitutes the
thoroughly refereed post-workshop proceedings of the 9th International Conference on Web-Based Learning,
ICWL 2010, held in Shanghai, China, in December 2010. The 36 revised full papers and 8 short papers
presented were carefully reviewed and selected from 192 submissions. They deal with topics such as elearning platforms and tools, technology enhanced learning, Web-based learning for oriental languages,
mobile/situated e-learning, learning resource deployment, organization and management, design, model and
framework of e-learning systems, e-learning metadata and standards, collaborative learning and game-based
learning, as well as practice and experience sharing, and pedagogical issues.
Business Process Execution Language for Web Services Apr 25 2022 This book is aimed at architects and
developers in the design, implementation, and integration phases of advanced information systems and ebusiness solutions, developing business processes and dealing with the issues of composition,
orchestration, transactions, coordination, and security. The book presumes knowledge of XML and web
services, web services development (either on J2EE or .NET), and multi-tier architecture.
On the Move to Meaningful Internet Systems 2004: OTM 2004 Workshops Mar 13 2021 This book constitutes
the joint refereed proceedings of seven international workshops held as part of OTM 2004 in Agia Napa,
Cyprus in October 2004. The 73 revised papers presented together with 31 abstracts of posters from the
OTM main conferences were carefully reviewed and selected from more than 150 submissions. In accordance
with the 7 workshops, the papers are organized in topical sections on grid computing and its applications
to data analysis; Java technologies for real-time and embedded systems; modeling inter-organizational
systems; regulatory ontologies; ontologies, semantics and e-learning; PhD symposium; and
interoperability.
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